
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
TUESDAY, MAY 4, 2021 

6:00 P.M. 
ROOM 7 CITY HALL 

104 W. THIRD STREET 
GROVE, OK 74344 

 
The City of Grove Mayor and Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 6:00 
PM at City Hall in Room #7, 104 West Third Street, Grove, Oklahoma 74344 to take comments 
from the property owner, the public and staff regarding the structures located at: 
 
     102 Lennel Drive – Building Roof 
     131 S. Cherokee Street – House 
     215 W. 10th Street – House 
     413 W. 5th Street – House 
     1007 S. Mill Street – Building 
     1595 Grove Port Circle – Mobile Home 
     1648 U.S. Highway 59 - Barn 
     10621 and 10627 Wolf Creek Drive – Buildings 
      
The Mayor and Council will determine if the structures are in a condition that is repairable or if it is 
in a dilapidated condition.  Following the Public Hearing, the Mayor and Council shall establish a 
time for commencement and completion of repair or removal of said structure.  In addition, the 
Mayor and Council may order immediate boarding and securing of the structure.   
  
 
Notice of Public Hearing posted at City Hall and www.cityofgroveok.gov on April 20, 2021 at 10 a.m. by Debbie 
Bottoroff, Assistant City Manager. 
 
Notice of Public Hearing published in the April 20, 2021 Grove Sun edition. 

http://www.cityofgroveok.gov/

